
 

April 14, 2023 

Dear PHA Executives, 

I am pleased to announce that the Public Housing Dashboard is now available. The 
dashboard provides unprecedented transparency and easier access to the Public 

  
The dashboard can be accessed on the Public Housing Dashboard webpage.  

The dashboard can also be accessed using this direct link.  

The visualizations found in the Public Housing Dashboard include: 

 Public Housing Unit Occupancy – Updated daily 
o This page shares historical and current occupancy rates. HUD uses the 

Management Assessment (MASS) occupancy rate for calculating 
occupancy. More information on MASS occupancy can be found here.  

 Funding (both Capital and Operating funding) - Updated daily 
o This page displays funding information for the Operating Fund and 

Capital Fund programs. 
 Public Housing Operating Subsidy Eligibility – Updated daily 

o This page presents the eligibility for Operating Subsidy and the major 
elements that contribute to the formula’s calculation. More information on 
the Operating Fund Grant program can be found here.  

 Resident Characteristics – Updated quarterly 
o This page provides national and state level demographic data on the Public 

Housing program. The data displayed on this page is sourced from the 
HUD-50058. 

 Energy Consumption – Updated daily 
o This page shows a summary of utility consumption and cost for PHA-

paid utilities in Public Housing. The data presented on this page is 
collected from the HUD-52722 during the annual Operating Subsidy 
(OpSub) eligibility process. 

Additional items will be added to the dashboard webpage, including a data dictionary that 
defines each data point and its data source and a “how-to” video on how to utilize the 
dashboard. Additional clarifications for each visualization can be found on the “information” 
tab of the dashboard to help guide readers on how to interpret the data. 

I hope that you find the Public Housing Dashboard to be a useful and user-friendly program 
management tool. 
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For questions or comments, please email us at:  OPHDataTeam@hud.gov.  

Many thanks, 

 

Dominique Blom 
General Deputy Assistant Secretary 
Office of Public and Indian Housing 

We hope you enjoy receiving these messages from HUD's Office of Public and Indian Housing. 

Public Housing Agency contact information is retrieved from HUD’s Public Housing Information Center (PIC).  
If your agency’s contact information is out of date, please update PIC with the correct contact information.  

We update our email lists from PIC twice a month, so you should see your change reflected after two weeks. 

Thank you for furthering HUD’s mission in the communities you serve. 

mailto:OPHDataTeam@hud.gov
mailto:OPHDataTeam@hud.gov

